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Dear Friend,  

Season's Greetings! I hope you had good Christmas days. 

Once again I am sitting here at my desk in Cologne tasked with writing up Democracy International's 

annual report. This one will be the second one since Democracy International was registered as an 

association two years ago. 

As I browse our website, I marvel at all the news, press releases and publications we have issued since 

first January 2013. 

I reflect on all our activities throughout the past 365 days. It is obvious that I need to restrict my choice. I 

discuss with my colleagues. 

This is an anthology of our most important actions throughout 2013. 

 

 

We wish you and your family a very happy New Year. We look forward to seeing you again in 2014! 

Best regards, 

Cora Pfafferott 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
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